
City of White Cloud DPW 
Will be doing hydrant flushing

October 13, 14 & 15
Between the hours of 
7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.

Customers should be aware that there may be some 
discoloration in their water supply and the washing of 
clothes is not recommended during this time.

Questions regarding the procedure should be 
addressed to the City Office at 689-1194.
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